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Resolution of Recognition

WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, a major indication of such excellence is awards and honors earned by the students, employees and programs of the school system, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, meeting in a June 16, 2022, does hereby recognize the achievements of the following:
· Serena McNeilly, a rising Central Hardin High School senior, placed second in the girl’s high jump with a mark of 5’2” and was seventh in the girl’s triple jump with a length of 35’ ½” at the Kentucky High School Athletic Association Championship track meet.

· Lee Carter, a 2022 Central Hardin High School graduate, and Reece Rhinehart, a rising Central Hardin High School junior, placed third in the mixed unified shot put with a mark of 71’10.5” at the Kentucky High School Athletic Association Championship track meet.

· Lee Carter and Isaiah Bennett, a 2022 Central Hardin High School graduate, placed third in the mixed unified 2x50-meter relay with a time of :14.31 at the Kentucky High School Athletic Association Championship track meet.

· Ethan Rice, a 2022 North Hardin High School graduate, won the state championship in the discus throw at the Kentucky High School Athletic Association Championship track meet with a mark of 179’2”.
· Shaun Boykins, a rising North Hardin High School junior, placed third in the 100-meter dash with a time of :10.86 seconds at the Kentucky High School Athletic Association Championship track meet.

· Devin Sealey, a rising North Hardin High School senior, placed third in the high jump with a mark of 6’4” at the Kentucky High School Athletic Association Championship track meet.

· Shanae Thompson, an English teacher at North Hardin High School, was among the few educators in Kentucky nominated for the Western Kentucky University College of Education and Behavioral Sciences Distinguished Educator Award.
· DeMarcus Compton, a special education teacher at Lincoln Trail Elementary School, was among the few educators in Kentucky nominated for the Western Kentucky University College of Education and Behavioral Sciences Distinguished Educator Award.
· Holly Tabor, a teacher at East Hardin Middle School, was among the few educators in Kentucky nominated for the Western Kentucky University College of Education and Behavioral Sciences Distinguished Educator Award.
· Kim Sweet, a music teacher at Meadow View Elementary School, earned a $500 grant from the Hardin County Education Fund administered by the Central Kentucky Community Foundation. 

· Laura Beth Hayes, an assistant principal at Creekside Elementary, earned a $500 grant from the Hardin County Education Fund administered by the Central Kentucky Community Foundation. 

· Stephine Flickinger, a teacher at Rineyville Elementary School, earned a $500 grant from the Hardin County Education Fund administered by the Central Kentucky Community Foundation. 

The Board extends its congratulations to these students for the recognition they have earned for themselves and Hardin County Schools.
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